

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

SAM FARR

May 10, 2014

Dear Friends,

Thank you very much for your invitation to the dedication ceremony of the Scott Kennedy Hall at the Resource Center for Nonviolence.

While I cannot join you in person, I want to express my strong support and appreciation of the services that the Resource Center provides to the Central Coast community. Scott was a dear friend. He was a tremendous force for good when he was alive. And while we all grieve his passing, his legacy of peace and justice lives on in this organization and all the people that it touches. So it is truly fitting that Scott Kennedy Hall will carry his name in recognition of that continued legacy.

Sincerely,

SAM FARR Member of Congress